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IIFT launched MBA (Business Analytics) 2023-25 programme 

 

The Indian Institute of Foreign Trade (IIFT), established in 1963 by Ministry of Commerce 
and Industry, Govt. of India is one of the top business schools in the country renowned for 
skill building for the external trade sector of the India. The Institute is a category-I Deemed 
to be University and also accredited by AACSB.  

IIFT is delighted to launch 2 years full time non-residential MBA (Business Analytics) 
programme from the academic year 2023-25 at Delhi Campus. The programme will provide 
a synergy to the existing MBA programme in International Business as students from both 
streams will benefit from a vast pool of courses that will be offered. Both the MBA 
programmes will stand independently and mutually benefit each other.  

The student intake for the programme would be around 60. For short-listing/selecting the 
candidates, IIFT will use score of MBA (IB) entrance examination to be conducted on 
18th December 2022 by NTA. Candidates having valid GMAT Score are also eligible. 
Admission will be based on the score obtained in entrance examination or GMAT score, 
performance in Extempore and PI, academic performance in class 10th and 12th and work 
experience. Some weightage will be given to female candidates to bring in Gender Diversity 
in the programme.  
 
The candidate must hold a Bachelor's degree with minimum 50% marks in aggregate or 5.0 
CGPA out of 10. The student should have Mathematics/ Statistics as one of the subjects at 
Graduation level. OR  
Candidates must hold B. Tech / B.E degree in any discipline from a recognized 
university/institute with at least 50% marks in aggregate or 5.0 CGPA out of 10. OR  
The candidate must hold a Bachelor's degree with minimum 50% marks in aggregate or 5.0 
CGPA out of 10, with Mathematics as a subject at 10+2 level. Applied Mathematics in 10+2 
will not be considered. 

For more details, the brochure can be viewed, which will be published at the beginning of the 
registration process tentatively in second week of December 2022. The candidates are 
advised to visit the IIFT website for regular updates 

 


